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Communiqué  
 

 

It has been brought to the attention of the Bank of Mauritius (the Bank) that 

certain schemes are being offered to the public whereby returns on such schemes 

can be doubled in a short lapse of time. 

 

Members of the public are hereby informed that such schemes have not been 

approved and are not regulated by the Bank.   

 

These schemes are currently being investigated by the relevant Authorities.   

 

The public is, therefore, advised to be cautious about such schemes.  

 

The public is further informed that a list of financial institutions duly licensed by 

the Bank is available on its website https://www.bom.mu. 
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